
Year 3/4 Dodgeball Event 

Tuesday 25th February 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
Our two teams of boys and girls from Year 4 put in some excellent performances 

at the recent annual Dodgeball event at South Hunsley. Despite winning plenty of 

games between them, both teams narrowly missed out on a Top 2 finish which 

would have taken them through to the East Riding School’s Final. As disappointed 

as they were, each and every one of our children can hold their heads up high 

knowing that they played to the best of their abilities and certainly played the 

game in the right spirit. Well done to everybody involved! 

 
 


